
 

April 08, 2020 

 

NOTICE 

  

Undergraduate Admission Test, Summer 2020 

This is to inform all concerned that in the context of continuing COVID-19 

(Coronavirus) pandemic, the Undergraduate Admission Test of Summer 2020 

Semester, scheduled for 17th April, 2020 has been postponed. However, the 

application process remains open and interested students are encouraged to apply. 

We hope to be able to announce a new date soon. In the meantime, take utmost 

care and be safe.  

  

  

Registrar 

North South University 


